Natural Gas Customer Notification 
Round Lake Municipal Gas 
1. Effective September 1st, 2011, Round Lake Municipal Gas does not maintain customer-owned buried natural gas pipe. Typically, this means any pipe downstream of the outlet of the gas meter.
2. If buried natural gas pipe is not maintained it may be subject to the potential hazards of corrosion and leakage.

3. Buried gas pipe should be:

a. Periodically inspected for leaks

b. Periodically inspected for corrosion if the pipe is metal

c. Repaired, if any unsafe condition is found

4. Anytime excavation takes place all underground facilities should be located. Round Lake Municipal Gas will assist in locating privately owned buried natural gas lines when possible. Round Lake Municipal Gas assumes no responsibility for damage to these facilities under MN State Statute 216D.04 Subdivision 3 (g).

5. If Round Lake Municipal Gas discovers unsafe conditions on customer owned piping, the customer will be notified and the Utility will take the required action to eliminate the hazard. This does not mean the Utility will make repairs, but the Utility may turn off gas service to part or all of the property if required due to an unsafe condition.

6. Upon request, Round Lake Municipal Gas will assist customers in complying with the requirements in part 3 of this notice when possible. Any questions please call City Hall at 507-945-8127.
